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January 23, 2009   

To:  Members, Public Works and Infrastructure Committee  

From:  Administrator, Public Works and Infrastructure Committee  

Subject: SSO and Recycling Infrastructure Sub-Committee  

The Public Works and Infrastructure Committee on January 6, 2009:  

1. re-established the SSO Sub-Committee to be renamed the SSO and Recycling 
Infrastructure Sub-Committee;   

2. requested the City Clerk to canvas members of the Public Works and Infrastructure 
Committee for their interest in participating on the Sub-Committee and to schedule 
meetings of the Sub-Committee during the lunch time recess of meetings of the Public 
Works and Infrastructure Committee; and   

3. requested the General Manager, Solid Waste Management Services, to provide draft 
Terms of Reference for the SSO and Recycling Infrastructure Sub-Committee at the first 
meeting of the Sub-Committee.  

I have canvassed the members of the Public Works and Infrastructure Committee as requested 
and would advise that to date the following members have expressed an interest in participating 
on the SSO and Recycling Infrastructure Sub-Committee:  

Councillor Glenn De Baeremaeker; 
Councillor Shelley Carroll; 
Councillor Adam Giambrone; and 
Councillor Gord Perks.  

Attached for your consideration are the draft terms of reference prepared by the General 
Manager, Solid Waste Management Services.    
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